
Holiday Trash Schedule Adjustment 

Dear Residents, 

We would like to inform you of adjustments to the trash collection schedule due to the upcoming 

holiday. 

Adjusted Schedule: 

• Regular pickup on Monday, December 25th will be moved to Tuesday, December 26th. 

• Regular pickup on Tuesday, December 26th will remain the same. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Your Local Waste Management Team 


